
We are a group of architecture graduate students at the U of O.  This survey is a part of a 
study we are doing on noise in apartment buildings.  If you could spare a few moments to 
help our research, you would make us very happy.  All you need to do is complete this 
short questionnaire, which should take approximately 5 minutes.  If you do not wish to 
participate, simply discard the questionnaire.  
 
If you choose to participate in the survey, please just return it to the mail clip 
outside your door, or tape it to the outside of your door, and it will be picked up on 
FRIDAY, May 25, in the morning. 

 
All survey results will remain completely anonymous 

 
Your name will not appear anywhere on the survey. Completing and returning the 
questionnaire constitutes your consent to participate.  Please save this letter for your 
records. 
 
If you have any questions about the survey, or if you would like more information about 
the project, please feel free to visit the project website at: 
http://gladstone.uoregon.edu/~jbrandt/ecs2/inquiry  
 
Or, feel free to contact us. 
 
Research team: 
 Joshua Brandt  jbrandt@darkwing.uoregon.edu or 346-7480 
 Martha Breed  mbreed@darkwing.uoregon.edu  
 Ryan Kanteres  rkantere@darkwing.uoregon.edu  
 Andrew Wenrick awenrick@darkwing.uoregon.edu  
 
Faculty Advisor: 
 Alison Kwok, Prof. of Architecture. akwok@aaa.uoregon.edu or 346-2087 
 
 
If you have any questions regarding your rights as a research subject, please contact the 
Office of Human Subjects Compliance at the University of Oregon, (541) 346-2510. 
Thank you again for your help.  
 


